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Might have to divert on trail

	The construction work on Queen Street in the Bolton core is continuing, and the Town of Caledon is advising walkers there might

be some impacts on the trail through the village.

In particular, it might be necessary for crews to close the path that goes under the bridge from time to time. This is the bridge that

crosses the Humber River.

People who use the trails are asked to keep their eyes on the signs and follow them to ensure safe passage.
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